

Cabinet Office

The Guildhall, Swansea, SA1 4PE www.swansea.gov.uk

Councillor Peter Black Convener, Adult Services Scrutiny Panel Please ask for: Councillor Mark Child 01792 63 7441 Direct Line:

E-Mail: cllr.mark.child@swansea.gov.uk

Our Ref: Your Ref: ref

26 October 2017 Date:

BY EMAIL

Dear Cllr Black

Adult Services Scrutiny Performance Panel – 10 October 2017

Thank you for your letter of 25th October. I welcome the comments within it, and your continued monitoring of the data.

I appreciate that the RAG rating needs reviewing in how it is applied to the Policy Commitments, which also need more work on structure and assessing their progress. I have made a note in my diary for your February meeting focussing on the Budget.

Yours faithfully

Councillor Mark Child

Cabinet Member for Health & Wellbeing

1/1.1